
COURTHOUSE QUILTERS PRESIDENT’S BULLETIN
SEPTEMBER 2021

Dear Membership,

Thank-you to all who came to or participated in our “Transformation” Challenge” picnic and
guild meeting.  All the projects were fantastic! Members outdid themselves again; all the
creations showed their remarkable ability to radically change one thing into another.  Truly
Magical!

REMINDER---
Our next CHQ workshop and guild meeting will be at the Darcy Lodge, 39 Everittstown
Road, Frenchtown, NJ. Workshop meets for 2 days; “Painted Landscape Fabrics” with
Mickey Lawler, September 18 (Saturday) and 19 (Sunday). For more information and the
supply list, click on the following link: September Program. Please review this workshop’s
supply list; it contains a lot of items and everything will be used.  Any questions contact:
Joanne Gardner at Joannewyo@comcast.net.

Guild meeting, on September 19, Sunday at 6:30 pm; Mickey Lawler will lecture on “Creating
Your Own Fabric”.

Board Meeting will be on Zoom September 17 (Friday) at 7 pm.

HELP WANTED---
I’m looking for CHQ volunteers to sell Raffle Tickets and to white glove at the “Quilting &
Sewing Fest of New Jersey”, at the Edison Convention & Exposition Ctr, November 17 - 20
(Wednesday thru Sunday)  Any time you can give would be appreciated.  Please click here,
to get to our Sign Up Genius page, to see open time slots; Raffle Quilt Sales and White
Gloving Link.  White gloving is a fantastic way to look at the quilts at the show because
YOU’LL be allowed to touch them.  Please Volunteer!

Boutique still needs a couple of more members to volunteer to store items for the “Crafts &
Quilts Show” and our “Quilts at the Mill” Show.  Please contact Sue Garcia at
sgarcia56@comcast.net if you can help out.  The items left to store are nicely packaged in
tubs. We are very close to emptying the storage unit. Thank-you to everyone who has
volunteered so far.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS---
November 6, 2021 “Crafts & Quilts Show” at the Elks Club Lodge, Rt 31, Flemington NJ Any
questions contact: Camille or Andrea
September 30, 2022 “Quilts at the Mill” -  CHQ Quilt Show, in Stockton, NJ

Newtown Guild has space left in their Karen Eckmeier “Happy Villages Workshop”
September 25, 2021 (9AM to 3PM)   Contact: Pat Erhard pat.erhard@gmail.com for more
information.

Enjoy the rest of the summer and maybe we’ll see each other at Hunterdon County 4H Fair,
Cathie
Cathie Giambalvo
CHQ President (2021-2022)
609-558-7228
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